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The Australian Securities & Investments Commission (ASIC) has warned the public against initial
coin offerings.

ASIC has released an investment warning about ICOs, calling them "high-risk speculative
investments" and warning investors that they may lose some or all their money if a project fails.

 

Click here to read more.
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